
  
   

 

3 April 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 

 
RE: Year 7, 8 and 9 Revision Booklets for End of Year Mathematics Exams 
 
The Mathematics Department have put together a set of four revision booklets to help the boys 
structure their revision in preparation for their End of Year exams which are during the week 
commencing Monday 13 May. 
 
There is one booklet for each of the 4 areas of mathematics – Number, Algebra, Shape and Space 
and Data. The most effective way to revise Mathematics is to complete questions and these 
booklets each contain plenty of these to form the focus of your sons’ revision.  
 
We will be providing each boy in Years 7, 8 and 9 with a set of these 4 booklets and would 
therefore appreciate a £2.50 contribution towards the photocopying costs (of almost 1800 
individual booklets!!). This voluntary payment can be made via the school on-line payment system 
WisePay. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support in your son’s mathematical education, and we wish him 
luck with his forthcoming exams. 
 
Payment: 

To pay please follow the WisePay link shown below. If you have any issues accessing WisePay 
please email Trips@bws.wilts.sch.uk, Parents/Guardians who may find it difficult to meet the 
deadline for payment should contact the Finance Office on ext 260. 

WisePay:- https://www.wisepay.co.uk/store/generic/template.asp?ACT=nav&mID=310816 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs J Barrett 
Head of Mathematics, BWS 
 

 

 

mailto:Trips@bws.wilts.sch.uk
https://www.wisepay.co.uk/store/generic/template.asp?ACT=nav&mID=310816

